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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Apologies for the delay, in getting this letter out to you, as 
we have still being collecting tubes throughout the half term. 
We just wanted to say a huge THANK YOU for all your 
support with our recent Smartie tube fundraising project. We 
have raised over £350.00 which will enable to us to purchase 
resources to support our children’s development and learning 
in the outside area. We have already added a wide range of 
shrubs, flowers and herbs which the children thoroughly 
enjoyed planting and continue to care for daily. 
Thank you again for your support. 
 
Kindest Regards 
 
Mrs Hodgkiss & the Early Years Team 
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